
 

 

 
  
 

   

 

 

 

Erica Nations 
My name is Erica Nations and I am very proud to be the 

director of Weekday Children's Ministries. I have worked in 

childcare for 14 years. During my career, I have worked 

with every age group and found Pre-K to be my passion. I 

love watching children learn to play together, be 

successful in a school setting, and gain an understanding 

of the world around them through hands-on interactions. I 

was raised right here in downtown Monroe and moved to 

Marshville when I started High School. I currently have a 

Bachelor's Degree in Educational Studies.  

 

My hobbies include spending time with my family. Christopher and I have been together for 

over 11 years and we have a beautifully blended family. Together we have 4 boys who are 

17, 16, 15, and 8 years old and 2 daughters who are 13 and 12. My boys play football and my 

daughters play volleyball so we spend most of our time at practices and games but when I 

do have free time I love to watch Hallmark and Christmas movies.  

 

My goal for your child this year is that they gain the 

independence and academic skills to be successful in 

Kindergarten, school and life. This is only the beginning of 

their education journey and it is my hope that they all 

become lifelong learners. 

 


